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Fellow Employees,

Today, we have announced a transformative proposal to merge DISH with Sprint. Our ability to make a proposal for an organization of Sprint�s
scale, with revenues in excess of $35 billion is a product of the hard work, patience, discipline and talent of the entire DISH team.

Let us say that again: our ability to pursue Sprint would not have been possible without the continued dedication and ability of all of our
employees. To us, we could not ask for a better expression of Pride, Adventure and Winning.

That said, this is just the first step in the process and our success is by no means assured. As the process advances, we will do our best to keep
you updated on our progress. In the meantime, we encourage you to visit our dedicated transaction microsite, www.CompleteDishSolution.com,
which contains transaction details and provides a central forum where you can monitor developments.

Importantly, please remember that many people will be curious about our strategy and this proposal. Please do not provide any details other than
to send them to the microsite above as it will have contact information for the appropriate spokespeople.

In the meantime, please stay focused on serving our customers and providing them with our industry leading service and technology.  These
events are exciting but can be distracting.
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Here�s to winning!

Charlie and Joe

Cautionary Statement Concerning Forward�Looking Statements

Certain statements contained herein may constitute �forward-looking statements� within the meaning of the Private Securities Litigation Reform
Act of 1995.  Such forward-looking statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause the actual
results, performance or achievements of DISH Network Corporation to be materially different from any future results, performance or
achievements expressed or implied by such forward-looking statements. More information about such risks, uncertainties and other factors is set
forth in DISH Network Corporation�s Disclosure Regarding Forward-Looking Statements included in its recent filings with the Securities and
Exchange Commission (the �SEC�), including its annual report on Form 10-K for the year ended December 31, 2012.  Risks and uncertainties
relating to the proposed transaction include, without limitation, the risks that: Sprint Nextel Corporation will not enter into any definitive
agreement with DISH Network Corporation or the terms of any definitive agreement will be materially different from those described above; the
parties will not obtain the requisite financing or regulatory approval for the proposed transaction; the proposed transaction will
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not be consummated for any other reason; management�s attention will be diverted from ongoing business operations; and the anticipated
benefits of the transaction will not be realized.  The forward-looking statements speak only as of the date made, and DISH Network Corporation
expressly disclaims any obligation to update these forward-looking statements.

Additional Information About the Proposed Transaction and Where to Find It

This communication relates to a business combination transaction with Sprint Nextel Corporation proposed by DISH Network Corporation,
which may become the subject of a registration statement filed with the SEC. This communication is not a substitute for the joint proxy
statement/prospectus that DISH Network Corporation and Sprint Nextel Corporation would file with the SEC if any agreement is reached or any
other documents that DISH Network Corporation or Sprint Nextel Corporation may send to shareholders in connection with the proposed
transaction. INVESTORS AND SECURITY HOLDERS ARE URGED TO READ THE JOINT PROXY STATEMENT/PROSPECTUS AND
ALL OTHER RELEVANT DOCUMENTS IF, AND WHEN, THEY BECOME AVAILABLE BECAUSE THEY WILL CONTAIN
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT THE PROPOSED TRANSACTION. All such documents, if filed, would be available free of charge at
the SEC�s website (http://www.sec.gov).  In addition, investors and security holders may obtain free copies of such documents filed by DISH
Network Corporation with the SEC by directing a request to: DISH Network Corporation, 9601 S. Meridian Boulevard, Englewood, Colorado
80112, Attention: Investor Relations.  This communication shall not constitute an offer to buy or solicitation of an offer to sell any securities, nor
shall there be any sale of securities, in any jurisdiction in which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful prior to registration or
qualification under the securities laws of any such jurisdiction.

Participants

DISH Network Corporation and its directors and executive officers may be deemed, under the rules of the SEC, to be participants in any
solicitation of shareholders of DISH Network Corporation or Sprint Nextel Corporation in connection with the proposed transaction. Investors
and security holders may obtain information regarding the names, affiliations and interests of the directors and executive officers of DISH
Network Corporation in its annual report on Form 10�K for the year ended December 31, 2012, which was filed with the SEC on February 20,
2013, and its proxy statement for the 2013 annual meeting of shareholders, which was filed with the SEC on March 22, 2013. These documents
can be obtained free of charge at the SEC�s website (http://www.sec.gov) and from Investor Relations at DISH Network Corporation at the
address set forth above. Additional information regarding the interests of these participants will also be included in any proxy
statement/prospectus and other relevant documents to be filed with the SEC in connection with the proposed transaction when they become
available.
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